
 
 
 

KING'S LYNN CONSERVANCY BOARD. 
 

Notice to Mariners No. 32/ 2021 
 

East Coast of England - The Wash  
 

Approaches to King’s Lynn  
 

Changes to Buoyage.  

 

 

 

Mariners are advised that due to changes in the profile of the approach channel to King’s 
Lynn, the following amendments to buoyage will take place on or about 15th November 
2021 
 
a)  No. 21 light buoy to be moved approx. 125m x 350°(T) to 52° 50’.430N 00°21’.640E 
 
b)  No. 22 light buoy to be moved approx. 105m x 355°(T) to 52° 50’.415N 00°21’.750E 
 
c)  No. 23 light buoy to be moved approx. 125m x 165°(T) to 52° 49’.865N 00°21’.540E 
 
d)  “R” light buoy to be moved approx.      165m x 000°(T) to 52° 49’.390N 00°21’.345E 
 
 
 
All the above works will be carried out by the buoying vessel St Edmund and all mariners 
are requested to pass at slow speed and give as wide a berth as is possible whilst works 
are being carried out. Contact the St Edmund on VHF Ch. 14 for further information. 
 
 
 
12th November 2021 
 

P M Bailey 

Deputy Harbour Master.  

Harbour Office, 

King's Lynn, 
Norfolk PE30 ILL  
T: 01553 773411 

www.kingslynnport.co.uk 


